
Good morning, 
 
I would like to voice my support for Oregon SB 320. 
Changing time is an outdated, potentially dangerous, requirement. 
It has been linked to increased workplace injuries and heart attacks. 
It does not save energy or increase revenue. 
And, is generally annoying and disruptive. 
 
Please help Oregon lead the way by getting rid of Daylight Savings and supporting SB 320. 
 
Thank you, 
Heather Abbott 
 


